
 

CENTRAL BUCKS SCHOOL DISTRICT 

L E A D I N G  THE WAY 

The Central Bucks Schools will provide all students with the academic and problem-solving skills essential for personal development, responsible 

citizenship, and life-long learning. 

 
October 16, 2014 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 
On October 30th and 31st, 2014 our school is taking part in a survey that will ask questions about student 

perceptions and experiences related to bullying at school.  Our goal is to gain information that will help our school 
more effectively target our education, intervention and prevention efforts.  You can view the entire survey by 
contacting Mrs. Houpert or Mrs. Mallon at 267-893-3410.  All students in 8th grade will be asked to fill out a 
questionnaire that takes about 20 minutes to complete. 

 
We would like all 8th grade students to take part in the survey, but the survey is voluntary. As a 

parent, you have the right to request that your child not participate.  The survey has been designed to 
protect each student’s privacy and students will not put their names on the survey.  Students can skip 
any question that they do not wish to answer.  In addition, students may stop participating in the survey 
at any point without penalty. 

 
Please read the section below.  Only sign and return by October 24 if you do NOT want the student to 

take part in the survey.  Check the box and return the form to the school no later than October 24th.  If you have 
any questions, please call John Murtha, building assistant principal or Kathy Houpert/Kate Mallon, guidance 
counselors.   
 
Thank you. 
 
John C. Murtha 
Assistant Principal 
Unami Middle School 
(267) 893-3405 
jmurtha@cbsd.org  

 
 
___________________________________________ 
 
 
Student’s name:______________________________________ Grade: ______________ 
 
 
[  ] The student may NOT participate in this survey. 
 
Parent’s signature:________________________________________  
 
Date:_________________ 
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